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NORTH LANARKSHIRE COUNCIL

REGENERATION SERVICES DIVISION

MINUTES OF KV LEADER PROGRAMME
Held at Colzium House on 12/05/10
Present: 
Diane McGill

North Lanarkshire Council




Paul Kane 

North Lanarkshire Council





Gillian Wightman
North Lanarkshire Council

Ellen Archibald

North Lanarkshire Council

Mary Coulshed

East Dunbartonshire Council



Frances Tonner

East Dunbartonshire Council



Paul Carter

Croy Community Council/Kilsyth & Villages Forum
Ian Jarvis 

Friends of Kelvin Valley Park



Gillian Barrie

Central Scotland Forest Trust

Jim O’Donnell

Cumbernauld College



Arthur Kellar

Scottish Natural Heritage





Catherine Martin

Kilsyth Villages Forum

Christine Donnelly
The Waterways Trust


Craig Clelland

Twechar Youth Committee


Craig Dinwoodie

Forestry Commission Scotland

Scott Gordon

Forestry Commission Scotland
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1 Welcome and Introduction


Diane McGill welcomed everyone to the LAG meeting, and       introduced the programme of events for the morning.  

2 Programme Update

LAG members were issued papers detailing the committed spend, spend to date and also the decommitment of £12,500 from one project.  An update was also provided on the Scottish Government SLA audit and recommendations  that were made.
3 Remaining Funding

There are currently £65244 in uncommitted funds.  The intervention rate could be increased if required to 90%.  The LAG agreed that monies could be transferred from action 2 to action 1.  There will be a limited call for a ‘legacy’ project with a deadline towards the end of June.  Project to be scored for the beginning of August for a LAG decision to be made.  There is a possible project submission from FKVP, however any transregional projects submitted will be given priority over other applications.  Project must be fully spent and monies defrayed by the end of December 2010.
4 Events

Aberdeen National LEADER event on the 18th June 2010.  Nominations for attendees to be made to the LEADER team.
Partners
5 SRDP & LEADER Update 

LEADER LAG chairs now meet on a monthly basis.  One of the issues raised were the burden of claims on applicants.
6 Year End Report

There is an annual report due to the Scottish Government in June 2010, this will be circulated to LAG members prior to submission.
Co-ordination


Team
7 AOCB

There will be an official launch of The Waterways Trust Project – Scents & Sensitivities - Employability on the 8th June.

The Artist In Residence has now been employed by Cumbernauld College and is now determining the summer programme.  There will be a legacy painting and exhibition at the end of the project.

8
Date of Next Meeting

The next meeting will be held in August, the date has yet to be set.



